



12 September 2019

Dear Parent / Carer / Guardian

## Special Education Needs and Disabilities and Inclusion Support

We would like to ask you your views on the services Durham County Council provide for children and young people with special education needs and disabilities or who need inclusion support to stay in education.

At present we need to change the way we work as we are spending more money than we have available. We therefore need to look more carefully at the services we offer, to see if we can spend less and still meet the needs of children and young people.

If you would be interested in telling us your views you can complete an online survey at <a href="www.durham.gov.uk/consultation">www.durham.gov.uk/consultation</a>. Alternatively, a questionnaire can be posted to you upon request. An easy read version of our ideas is also available on the web page.

Yours sincerely

M. J. W. . Martyn Stenton

Head of Early Help, Inclusion and Vulnerable Children

Children and Young People's Services

Durham County Council, County Hall, Durham DH1 5UJ

Main Telephone: 03000 260 000

Text Messaging Service: 07860 093 073